
 

 

 

AIU/SGO/2022 

25th April, 2022 

Dear Vice Chancellors/Directors, 

 

Greetings from AIU! 

 

I am pleased to share with you that International Association of Universities (IAU) has 

launched the 3rd IAU Global HESD Survey that shall provide insight on global developments 

regarding Sustainable Development (SD) in the higher education institutions. A detailed note 

is enclosed for your kind perusal. 

  

The present survey is the third iteration of the IAU Global Survey on HESD. The first survey 

was conducted in 2016 and second in the year 2019. The reports of the surveys were published 

by IAU and available for reference.  

 

The third survey uses the 2030 Agenda and the SDGs as a framework to foster better 

understanding of how HEIs engage with sustainable development (SD). The insight from 

the survey shall help in development of new policy and support universities in engaging with 

sustainability using a whole-institution approach (WIA) to SD. 

 

The survey can be taken on the link IAU Global Survey on Higher Education and Research for 

Sustainable Development (HESD) 2022 (surveymonkey.com). The deadline to take the Survey 

is 15th May, 2022.  

 

I request you to participate in the survey to showcase the viewpoint of the Indian universities 

at the global platform.  

 

With warm regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

(Pankaj Mittal) 

 
Encl.: As stated above. 

 

 

The Vice Chancellors/Directors of AIU Member Universities/Institutions.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/IAUHESDSurvey
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/IAUHESDSurvey

